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ZOOM MEETING NOTES 

Members Present: Dave Jarrett, Chad Crimmins, Phil Kenney 
Other Attendees:  Josh Hawley (CSCD), Jim Donnells, Carrie 
Vavul

I. Freeholder Concerns
a. Mr. Hawley and Mr. Donnells discussed a drainage problem on Flounder Drive. Mr. 

Donnells would like a culvert installed under Flounder Drive to take water away from a 
bowl area beside the road on his property and then flows down his steep hillside eroding 
trees and his property. Roads Commission members discussed the hesitation of doing 
work on private property for a variety of reasons. Mr. Crimmins offered to meet Mr. 
Hawley at the site to offer advice. Mr. Hawley will contact Mr. Donnells with the results 
of that meeting.

II. 2021 Paving
a. Mr. Hawley reviewed the 2021 paving schedule. Discussion on whether to mill the roads 

all the way down before overlaying. Discussion on paving a few gravel roads in the future. 
No decisions were made on gravel road paving.

III. Adjournment at 5:35 PM

Minutes submitted by: Josh Hawley 


